
Dear PSC members:  
 
The west side of the street intersection at BCHD and the North Prospect frontage road has a bus stop 
but no sidewalk to ingress/egress the bus stop. Further, the crosswalk to BCHD dumps off at the same 
location as the bus stop, putting students, elderly, disabled, bikes,and eBikes in an usual situation - 
having to walk on the roadway with no crosswalk.  This crossing point is outdated and dangerous to all 
who are forced to use it.  If BCHD plans to expand the campus, then this crossing and bus stop will 
become even busier.  Such a dangerous mess should never have been created or allowed - and it surely 
should not persist. 
 
Not that the City has previously made good use of data, but there are many, many hours of video of 
bikes, eBikes, mobility scooters, walkers (elderly) and other pedestrians in compromised situations. 
 
Please add this dangerous crossing to your future agenda. Thank you. 
 
Mark Nelson 
Property Owner 
 

 
 

 
 


